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Call for Abstracts
Notice is hereby given of a

SCIENTIFIC MEETING AND AGM 
to be held at
Lecture Theatre,

 The National Hospital for Neurology and Neurosurgery,

33 Queen Square, 
London WC1N 3BG
Friday 16th  October 2015
Invited Lectures
       Professor Martin Koltzenberg  -  Translational neurophysiological 
     
biomarkers in drug discovery

The Local Organisers are 

Dr Ronit Pressler and Professor M Koltzenberg  

Deadline for submission of abstracts: 

6th  September 2015
All abstracts of communications should be submitted to:

Dr Richard van der Star or Dr David Allen, Honorary Meetings Secretary, BSCN

Department of Clinical Neurophysiology,

Wessex Neurological Centre, Southampton, SO16 6YD

E-mail: 

Richard.Vanderstar@uhs.nhs.uk  or  David.Allen@uhs.nhs.uk
As well as original research we welcome submissions of interesting neurophysiological Case Reports and Grey Cases, the best of which will be invited for presentation.

Eligible presenters should indicate their wish to be considered for the Adrian Prize

Attendees may claim up to 6 hrs/credits CME from the RCP
Abstracts

Abstracts should be up to 300 words, including titles and authors' address.  Up to two references can also be included in addition.

Where relevant a letter confirming local ethical committee approval should accompany an abstract and any commercial interest should be declared.  Abstracts are neither corrected nor proof read before the meeting.  
Patient Confidentiality
No patient identifying details should included either in the abstract or in the presentations, even when permission has been given by the patient.
Patient consent must be given and made available if presentations include patient photography or video footage.

Please note that attendance at this meeting requires
pre-registration with online payment via the BSCN website. 
 Admission on the day without pre-registration 
will not be possible.
*********
Please also note that the BSCN meeting and AGM on the 16th October is being preceded by the 

Childhood Epilepsy Symposium on Thursday 15th October 

also at 33 Queen Square, London
This is followed in the evening by a Gala Dinner on HMS Belfast 

Both can be booked on the BSCN website

